
B.P. PODDAR INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT & TECHNOLOGY
Poddar Vihar: 137, V.I.P. Road, Kolkata – 700 052

Ref. No. BPP/Notice/Dy. Reg/1829/2025 24.01.2025

NOTICE

The students are hereby informed that all the student affairs related jobs will remain

suspended on 25th January 2025 (Saturday) and will function normally from

28th January 2025 (Tuesday).

Sd/-
Dr. K. Prabakaran
Dy. Registrar


